Kansas State University Faculty Senate

Faculty Senate Committee on Technology

Minutes

October 3rd, 2017

3:30 p.m. - Room 2138 of the Business Building

Attended: Greg Dressman, Don Crawford, Loren Wilson, Brett DePaola, Michael Raine, Rob Caffey, Ryan Otto, Robert Hachiya, Lisa Shappee, Brian McCornack, Gary Pratt

- Approved Minutes from September 5th Meeting
- Introduction of the new CIO Gary Pratt
 - Will be working to fill the key position of a Security Officer
 - Will be discussing with our group and others about what strategic planning will look like in the academic realm.
- Whitelisting of listservs Greg Dressman
 - Listservs are now put through the same spam filters as our individual emails in hopes of reducing K-States exposure to spam. Individuals should check their junk email folder to ensure they are getting all emails and if they are not, they can fill out the <u>form to request a global settings change</u> that will move those emails from your Junk Email folder into your Inbox folder instead. Requests will be considered on a case-by-case basis for approval.
- Cyber Security Month Rebecca Gould
 - October is Cyber Security Awareness month. We were given a flyer that could be shared with tips and there will be a video/poster contest for students to enter.
 - ITS staff is available to talk about cyber security anytime not just October. More information can be found on the website at http://www.k-state.edu/its/security/cyber-security-awareness-month/